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Re: USEPA Approval ofR360 Environmental Solutions' Request to Modify Reporting 
Requirements for RCRA 7003 Order RCRA-08-2012-0001 (R360-Calpet), as amended. 

Dear Mr. Moore: 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (USEPA) has received two (2) distinct requests, the first 
within an R360 Envi ronmental Solutions', September 6, 2013, Quarterly Progress Report and the second 
from a November 8, 2013, fol low-up teleconference call between you and Mr. Randy Lamdin, the 
US EPA Project Manager fo r this R360-Calpet RCRA 7003 order. Specifically, as verbally agreed upon, 
R360 Environmental Solutions is requesting a RCRA 7003 order reporting modification from quarterly 
to semi-annually. 

Based upon the terms of the RCRA 7003 order (RCRA-08-20 12-0001), as amended, under XVII. 
OPPORTUNITY TO CONFER, AND MODIFICATION and subsequently under VILE. REPORTING, 
per VII.E.4., the USEPA has confened with the USFWS and the WDEQ and co llectively determined 
that R360 Environmental Solutions can transition to submitting semi-annual progress reports, fo llowing 
the su bmittal of a fourth and last quarterly progress report. For continuity, the USEPA requests that 
th is last quarterly progress report embrace the period from the second week of September through 
December 2013 , due on January 10, 2014. The semi-annuals can cover January through June 20 14 
and July through December 2014, due on July 10, 2014, and January 10, 2015, respectively. 

By this correspondence, for R360-Calpet, under XVII.B. -C., the USEPA is modify ing this order, 
as amended, accordingly, to reflect semi-annual reporting vice quarterly reporting requirements, 
as stipulated above. 



In closing, if you have any comment(s), concem(s) or question(s) regarding this con·espondence, please 
direct them to Mr. Randy Lamdin, of my staff, who can be reached at the address above or 
via telephone at (303) 312-6350. 

cc: Tina Artemis (USEPA) 
Kim Dickerson (USFWS) 
Charles Figur (USEPA) 
Dennis Lamb (WDEQ) 
Randy Larndin (USEPA) 
Joe Skorupa (USFWS) 
John Wagner (WDEQ) 

Kelcey Land, Director 
RCRA/CERCLA Technical Enforcement Program 
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